
 

Year 11 After School Support 

2014-2015 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce you to Longhill’s new Year 11 after school support timetable.  The purpose of this document is 
to explain when and where the after school ‘catch-up’ session will be located and which teacher will be running them.  This will help your 
son/daughter to organise themselves in advance should they be invited to a session by their teacher.   The main aim of this after school support 
is to enable maximum progress.   

 
It is vitally important that if a teacher invites your child, then they should attend.    

On certain occasion it will be communicated that your child must attend. 
 
The timetable operates a 2 tier priority system whereby there is the opportunity for your son/daughter to attend all of the subjects that they 
study over a two week period if that is desired.  Every subject has a room and teacher allocated, except English, Maths and Science as there will 
be multiple sessions running in different rooms by various teachers for these core subjects. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this timetable please do not hesitate to contact me via email: ndavie@longhill.org.uk or alternatively via 
the school phone number. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr. N. Davie, 
Head of Mandela House 
Head of Year 11. 
 
 
 Priority subject for any pupil if required 
 Priority subject for any pupil except those required for English, Maths and Science. 

 



 



 


